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PEACE Offers Easy Way to Support Summer Programs- Both US and Mexican interns will be volunteering their time to work in PEACE summer camps between July 9 and August 14 and are in need housing during their stay.

“PEACE is looking for homeowners on the north end of the bay to consider donating in this way,” said Becci Burchett, Development Director at PEACE. “The more donated housing we receive, the more funding there is for PEACE programs.”
Every intern must go through an extensive interview process, and has graduated, or is currently working towards their bachelor’s degree.
“This is such a simple way to donate, but it will make a big difference in our budget for summer camp!” said Molly Fisher, Founder and Director of PEACE.
About the camp: PEACE summer camp provides a unique educational opportunity to
public school children in Mexico. The three-week curriculum is focused on developing entrepreneurial skills, and by the end of the camp, each class completes the process of creating an entrepreneurial venture. Skills taught include English, marketing, fundraising, accounting, computer skills and effective management practices.
Email becci@peacemexico.org This e-mail address is being protected from spambots. You need JavaScript enabled to view it for more information and to participate.
PEACE: Protection, Education, Animals, Culture and Environment, is a nonprofit organization established in 2005, made of three main programs which focus on education, entrepreneurship, animal well-being, and community engagement in the coastal regions of Nayarit, Jalisco and Quintana Roo, Mexico. Through innovative and community based programs, PEACE is working to improve the quality of life in local communities throughout the Bahía de Banderas. For more information, visit www.peacemexico.org.

